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Your Message Shoalhaven City Council NSW have declared that they will be increasing the Shoalhaven rates by 33%. [ am
disheartened and distressed about this decision. I am a struggling mother financially trying to keep my head above the water as
it is. I am already behind in my rates and water. Please help.





